
From: Carola Singer  
Sent: Sunday, May 2, 2021 3:43 PM 
To: Janice Storch; Janette Messer  
Subject: The Rolling Barrage 2021 

 

 
 
Dear Mayor Robertson and Council Members, 
 
As you may already have heard, the Rolling Barrage is making Okotoks their stop again for this year’s ride which 
will be our 5th Annual Event. 
Arrival date: August 18, 2021 
Departure date: August 19, 2021 
 
Details about the purpose of the Rolling Barrage and what we are requesting are in the attached General Letter. 
Our requests for Flyby and other support are also in this letter. 
 
We hope to be able to get a flyby by the Canadian Air Force again, just like we did last year. 
We have a national liaison who will submit all the Flyby and/or military demonstrations with Special Events of the 
Department of National Defense. Please copy/paste the Mayor’s letter, indemnification letter onto the town's 
letterhead. Complete, sign, and email back to me. (forms attached) 
 
I have included the following: 

 General Letter from TRB 

 Indemnification Letter 

 Mayor Letter 

I am very proud to say that in 2020 Okotoks was the only location across Canada that was approved for a flyby or 
demonstration from the Canadian Air Force. I hope we will achieve the same this year. 
 
Thank you again for your support 
 
Carola Singer 
The Rolling Barrage  
 

 


